Dear Ted Saulnier & Argyle Municipal Council,

My name is Larry Fitzgerald, Principal of Plymouth School. The Purpose of this letter is to request
financial assistance towards painting our crosswalk in honor of Truth and Reconciliation.

As I'm sure you are aware we have a close, meaningful relationship with our First Nations community.
We acknowledge and support the importance of making sure our school community has a strong
understanding into what Truth and Reconciliation really means.

We are working with Acadia First Nations to design a crosswalk that will serve as a beautiful year round
reminder of Truth and Reconciliation Day.

We are asking for a $500 donation that would go directly to help with the cost of the paint and supplies
needed to complete this wonderful project.

Thank you in advance for your contribution




